
Southville International School and Colleges

The Grade 12 and IB students of Southville International School and Colleges

(SISC) ranked in the top percentile of the thousands of students who applied

for the most prestigious universities in the country to qualify for the course of

their choice. They continue a proud SISC tradition of placing its graduates in

top colleges and universities here and abroad by virtue of the competent

training and quality education SISC provides them for careers needed in the

21st century.

 

Below are the names of the successful applicants:
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12 SERVICE



12 TENACITY

12 INITIATIVE



12 RIGOR

12 GRIT



12 DIPLOMACY

IB 2



SISC International Baccalaureate (IB) graduates donned mortar boards and

gowns last June 9, 2023 to receive their diplomas that are widely accepted at

universities and highly regarded by university admissions officers worldwide.

Thirty-six graduates from the Class of 2023 were joined by family at

Luxembourg Hall to celebrate their academic achievements.

As part of the ceremony, awards were presented to the top graduating

students who are as follows:

I B  C L A S S  O F  2 0 2 3  C E L E B R A T E S
G R A D U A T I O N





Gabriel Alunan
11 – Innovation

Bon Hyeon Koo
10 - Commitment

 Seo Rin Park
10 - Commitment

Keezia Rojo
10 - Commitment

SISC students from the Accountancy, Business and Management (ABM)

strand made it to the top five of the latest ranking of the Southville Global

Education Network (SGEN) Virtual Stock Trading Challenge. Gabriel Alunan

of Gr. 11 – Innovation placed first while Keezia Rojo, Bon Hyeon Koo and Seo

Rin Park of Gr. 10 - Commitment ranked third, fourth and fifth, respectively,

in the individual competition for the best performing portfolio.

 

The contest features young investors from SISC, Southville International

School Affiliated with Foreign Universities, South Mansfield College,

Stonyhurst Southville International School – Batangas, Stonyhurst Southville

International School – Malarayat and Asian SEED Academy of Technology

(ASAT) putting their knowledge of financial investing and stock markets to

the test. They get to develop sound investing and trading strategies by

engaging in real-time, hands-on trading in the Philippine Stock Exchange

using an online stock trading platform.

M O N A R C H S  T O P  L A T E S T  R A N K I N G  O F
S T O C K  T R A D I N G  C H A L L E N G E



Year-End Institutional Survey Academic Year 2022 - 2023

I N S T I T U T I O N A L  S U R V E Y  L E A D S  T O
I M P R O V E M E N T

SISC is a firm believer that educating a child is a collaborative effort between

the home and the school. Just like you, SISC wants what is best for your child

in terms of growing in knowledge and in values. We value parents' comments

and suggestions that improve the learning experiences of a child.

It is in view of our shared goal that SISC is conducting the Institutional Survey

for parents and students. Please answer the Institutional Survey Form for

Parents and Students linked to this bulletin so the school will know how it is

doing and what more it can do to help your children achieve their potentials

and become movers of society. Together, we can make a difference.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAqd00eQREPHddCH68FUgBR5y3TlDBKGj4WQmUnUTJjpv2eg/viewform
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S O C I A L - E M O T I O N A L  L E A R N I N G ( S E L )
C O R N E R
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